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On Saturday afternoon, my family and I went for a walk in the snow near my house. The 

ground was frozen so we found lots of tracks. Here are some photos of those we found. 

Can you identify which animal left these tracks? I have included a link to the Woodland 

Trust website which provides more information…and some useful clues! 

Maybe you have been outside for some exercise near your home and have found some 

tracks. Can you record them and tell me what animal they might be? I look forward to 

seeing your results! 

https://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/blog/2017/12/animal-tracks-snow-print-identification/ 
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